
 
 
 
 
I would like to see some sort of 'fine lines' criteria for storm days!  With the resent storm days we 
are having, we are seeing many employees risk there lives and perhaps others by going to work 
in totally unsafe road/visability conditions.  These employees are attempting to get to work in 
order not to lose a days wage. Hourly paid employees seem to lose out on this aspect, whereas 
salary paid (management) stay home and do not lose a thing.  I would hope there could be 
something implemented where there could be a set number of storm days paid per year.  
Perhaps follow the school closures as a guide?  I hope for change, before someone dies on the 
road for a single days pay. 
                                                                Thanks, Cheryl Mangin 
  
 


